Kiowa County Commissioners Special Meeting March 25, 2024

The County Board of Canvassers met in special session Monday, March 25, 2024, at 9:00 am in the Commissioners room located in the basement of the Courthouse. The following canvassers were present: Chairman John Bertram, Vice Chairman David White, Canvasser member Kendal Lothman and County Election Officer Kristi Cooper.

John Bertram called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. John moved to appoint Kendal Lothman as an election canvass board member and David seconded, motion carried 2-0.

Kristi Cooper presented the unofficial abstract results for the March 19th Presidential Preference Primary for review and approval. Kristi informed the board that there was a 12% turnout countywide and that there were no provisional ballots cast. She presented the tabulation reports and the tapes from election day for them to review. After comparing the reports to the election day totals, David moved to approve the March 19th Presidential Preference Primary totals as presented and John seconded, motion carried 3-0. The board members signed the abstract.

John adjourned the meeting at 9:04

Kiowa County Commission:

John Bertram Chairman

David White, Commissioner

Bert Lowery, Commissioner

Attest:

Kristi Cooper, County Clerk